O Created: Friday, 29 March 2019 12:35

Print

Door to Door Water Needs Survey

Begins

NEXT WEEK

Look for us in your Paradise neighborhood Tuesday 4/23 thru Thursday 4/25





Team Rubicon and PID will be surveying all 19 square miles of Paradise next week to start the process of determining Paradise's water needs. The teams will be performing a door-to-door water needs survey April 23rd - April 25th, collecting data from current residents and verifying standing structures.

The survey takes about 5 minutes and will help PID and State & Federal support agencies plan for serving water to customers during the water system recovery process.

Don't worry if you miss us in your neighborhood next week. PID will have the survey available at the PID office once the door-to-door survey concludes.

♀ Was this article helpful?

We are always looking for ways we can improve our services. If you need additional help please contact customer service.

If you'd like to give us some feedback on this article or the website click here.

Yes, this article was helpful.